Compass
Broadview

NEW CONSTRUCTION

11/20/17

Construction Update

A publication of
Walsh Construction Co. regarding
upcoming construction activities at

Compass Broadview
Apartments

Questions, please contact:
Walish Construction

Project Manager
Maria Llobet
(206) 547-4008

Superintendent
Clay Livingston
(206) 547-4008

Owner:
Compass Broadview LLC
c/o Compass Housing

(206) 708-4792

Working Hours:
7:00 am —6:00 pm

Walsh Construction Company
will start construction of the

Compass Broadview Apartments
on December 11, 2017

Project address:
147 N. 132nd St., Seattle WA 98117

Neighbors,

Walish Construction Company (WALSH) will start
construction of the Compass Broadview project soon.
When finished, it will be a 3-story multi-family apartment
building with 59 affordable dwelling units and 24 parking
spaces in a below-grade garage. Part of the existing
church building will also be demolished.

Walsh will issue newsletters throughout the project to
provide updates on the progress and inform our
neighbors of any pertinent information about the
construction.

Entrance to the site will be from NE 132" Street, so please
be aware that we will have equipment coming in and out of
the site at this location. Please be alert and use caution
when walking and driving in this area.

As will be the case throughout construction over the next
14 months, please do not hesitate to call us with questions
or concerns. We appreciate your cooperation during this
project.

Thank you for your patience,

WALSH

CONSTRUCTION CO.



